
March 10, 2015 

Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk, City of Toronto 
Toronto City Call 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

Re: Resignation from the Heritage Toronto Board 

Dear Ulli, 

I submit this letter as my resignation from the Board of Heritage Toronto.  As you may know, 
the size of ward 23 and its associated demands in addition to my current focus on other subject 
areas has made it impossible for me to incorporate this board’s work into my schedule and give 
it the attention it deserves. 

I had not asked to be a member of the Board and was not aware that my name had been put 
forward by the Striking Committee when appointments were made by Council in December 
2014. 

I regret that my schedule prevents me from participating with this very worthwhile organization 
and wish the Board every success for the current term. 

Sincerely, 

John Filion 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 23 - Willowdale 
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